
 

 

 

 

 

AAnnnniivveerrssaarryy  PPaarrttyy  --  aa  NNiigghhtt  ttoo  RReemmeemmbbeerr  
 

Gold Coast Language Schools celebrated its 

first birthday last Friday with a ‘Black & 

White’ themed party for students and staff.  

Past and current students enjoyed a 

complimentary buffet and bar service while 

dancing the night away to the sounds of the 

DJ.   The party was a thank you to all the 

wonderful students we have had the pleasure 

of teaching since the College opened in 2007.  

It was wonderful to see the students making 

new friends and enjoying themselves. We 

look forward to your continued support over 

the coming year and the opportunity of 

making the learning experience for your 

students a very special one.  

 


